
 

Wednesday, September 13, 2017 

 

10:00 a.m. in 210 of the House Visitors Center, U.S. Capitol 

 

Subcommittee on Counterterrorism and Intelligence 

 

Hearing  

 

“Sixteen Years After 9/11:  

Assessing Suspicious Activity Reporting Efforts” 

 

WITNESSES 
 

Mr. Robin Taylor 
Acting Deputy Secretary, Intelligence Operations 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

Mr. Rick Fuentes 
Superintendent 

Office of the Superintendent 
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State of New Jersey 

 

Mr. Bill Evans 
Police Commissioner 

City of Boston 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 


